
 

 

 

 

   

 

Request for Proposals (RFP) Notification 1 

 
NOTICE TO ALL CONSULTING ENGINEERING FIRMS 

 

 

 

Solicitation Number: S-192-17 – On Call Design Build Support Engineering 

Services  

 

 

Question: 

Does the Letter of Interest for the subject project need to be double spaced? 

 

Answer: 

No, the Letter of Interest does not need to be double spaced. 
 

 

    


